
As of Tuesday 3/17/2020, Bolivar Technical College will be making some 
changes as a precaution concerning COVID-19. BTC is committed to keeping 
students, faculty, staff, and applicants safe and will be taking measures to 
minimize in-person contact. BTC will be making updates on an ongoing basis, 
so for the most up-to-date information and closures, please visit  
www.bolivarcollege.edu

As of Tuesday 3/17/20:
• Admissions and Financial Aid processing will continue, but our campus 

will be closed until further notice. Applicants are encouraged to reach out 
via phone or email. 

• All applicant appointments will be taken via phone (417-777-5062) until 
further notice. In-person appointments will resume at a later date. 

• All entrance testing for programs will be postponed until at least April 1st. 
(This date is subject to change as we get more information concerning 
COVID-19.) 

• The April 1st application deadline for the Fall 2020 RN program will be 
postponed until at least April 15th. (This date is subject to change as we 
get more information concerning COVID-19.) 

• Staff and faculty will notify students of any changes to their schedule. 

• All on-campus events such as tours and Spring Food Trucks at BTC will 
be postponed. 

• BTC can answer questions via telephone (417-777-5062), chat 
(www.bolivarcollege.edu), text (417-771-3543), and/or email 
(info@bolivarcollege.edu). 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